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Well, what a wonderful week we have had!  The week started with our ‘Wow’ day, where the 
children enjoyed making jungle themed animals...they looked amazing!  The children then 
watched the story of The Jungle Book to inspire them for their learning over the term.  
They were truly immersed in the day and thoroughly enjoyed the start to our new topic 
about the jungle.      

 

 

   

 

 

 

Our English focus has been rewriting part of the Jungle Book story.  The children voted for 
their favourite part of the story, then used this to rewrite it in their own words. 

In maths, we have been working on identifying and representing numbers.  The children have 
practised partitioning 2-digit numbers into tens and ones, understanding the place value of a 
number and finding alternative ways to represent this new knowledge in a number sentence.  

For your information 

Virtual Scooter Training – 14th October (not the 7th as stated on Meet the teacher), more 
information to follow. 

Mathletics, Bug Club and Times Tables Rockstars are now set up with appropriate work 
allocated for your child. Please let me know if you have any difficulties logging on.    

PE will take place on Tuesday mornings and Thursday afternoons.  Please ensure your child is 
wearing a PE kit in school on these days – thank you. 

Please can we encourage you to read with your child (5 times a week) and sign/initial to say 
you have read with them.             


